
Domestic
Violence?













Personerías y defensores del pueblo*

Please be aware that a “no-revictimisation” policy is now in place. This means 
the Prosecutor or other officials should remain objective and not ask you to 
repeat your statement or any personal information.





There is a helpline for children and young adults (Call 141). 















Call 141

Call 155

For advice for children on domestic violence.

For general advice and information on gender violence issues.


